
Canterbury Tales 
Wow, what a show!!!! 

Thank you family and friends who came to witness this spectacular, Canterbury Tales over the three                   

performances. 

This production has been the culmination of months of hard work, patience, determination, commitment and of 

course fun! 

I’d like to congratulate every one of our incredibly talented students.  

I am so very proud of you all, for the time you have dedicated to every class practice, your patience at every 

whole school rehearsal and the positive attitude you have displayed toward every change and decision made 

about every performance. Your talent and enthusiasm has been inspiring. I am blown away at the level of     

confidence you have developed and so very fortunate to be a part of this production and I’m sure that you will 

agree with me that our students are truly exceptional. 

As a school we have drawn on the experience and expertise of community members and teachers alike, bringing 

together a performance that showcased the musical, dramatic, artistic and dance talents of our students. Well 

done to everyone involved. 

A production of this complexity doesn’t happen without a clear vision, strong leadership and a vivid                 

imagination…..along with many sleepless nights. 

I’d like to thank and publically acknowledge some important key players. 

To my fabulous teachers - you are awesome!  You have shown an unbelievable amount of support for each        

other and have worked tirelessly to produce an inclusive and engaging performance that I’m absolutely sure you 

all found thoroughly entertaining and enjoyable. So much hard work has been happening in the background and 

you have taken it on willingly. Your tenacity and self-belief over the past 10 weeks has been exciting to witness 

and a pleasure to share. 

I’d like to thank the parent helpers, so many of you who supported us in so many ways from prop making to  

costume sewing to performance direction, photography, filming and make up. So much support from so many 

of you is appreciated!  

Mrs Jessop Smith - Director extraordinaire!! Your leadership, vision and organisation of this Production has not 

gone unnoticed from committee meetings, auditions to staging to organising notes, rehearsals, and timetables. 

The list goes on. We thank you from the bottom of our hearts! 

Along with our talented director our talented script writer Mrs Mudaliar, your imagination, desire and passion 

for drama and performance has been highlighted throughout the production. You  co-wrote a script that         

ensured the talent of our CSPS students was showcased. Thank you. 

Daniela Frasca, Principal 
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